
I am writing to let you know I support the bill being introduced re:  not using tax
dollars to kill unborn babies based on gender.   

 Medicare funding should only go to genuine medical issues. Killing a child
because you are not happy with the gender is of course not a real medical issue. It
is instead a lifestyle choice, and tax dollars should not go to such a poor excuse
for killing an unborn baby.

Regards




